
From: Grace Shackman [mailto:gmshackman@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 1:55 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 515-517 Oxford 
 
I would like to add my name to the people supporting the project at 515-517 Oxford.  I think it sets a 
wonderful precedent of restoring a treasured house in a student neighborhood where landlords often 
just do the least expensive update.  This way the legacy of George Brigham is honored and our city is the 
richer for it. 
 
Grace Shackman 
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